
From: Pete Novak
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Proposed concrete curb replacement -Seminole and Lafayette
Date: Tuesday, April 13, 2021 12:56:12 PM

Hello,

The proposed concrete curb replacement should not be allowed.  It doesn't match and it will not last as
long. DTE should not be allowed to cheapen the value of Historic Indian Village any further.  They should
be held to the same standards that the rest of us are.

Thank you 

Pete Novak
1015 Seminole
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